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Hi All,

Please see the symposium info.  Jason and Keith will be presen�ng.  A�endance available electronically.  Here are the

details:

The ILSI Research Founda�on and the Na�onal Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine (NASEM) are very

pleased to invite you to the symposium “Gene Drive Modified Organisms and Prac�cal Considera�ons for

Environmental Risk Assessment”, to be held at the Na�onal Academy of Sciences’ Keck Center, Washington DC on July

19 from 1-5 pm.  This symposium builds on the excellent work achieved with the 2016 NASEM report Gene Drives on

the Horizon to further explore how to frame and undertake environmental risk assessments of gene drive organisms in

a way that will usefully inform decision-making related to their poten�al release.

To register and view more informa�on about the symposium, please visit: www.ilsirf.org/event/genedrives_july2017/

We hope you can join us on July 19.

Attachments:

2017 ILSIRF NAS Gene Drive Symposium.pdf 67.6 KB
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